AROCKS

Sharon Williams, Ed.D.

Superintendent of Schools

To:  RIMSD 41 Board of Education
From: Dr. Sharon Williams
Cabinet Champion: Josh Becker, Director of Building Operations
Date: September 24, 2024
Re:  Greenwood Cleaning Systems, Inc. Contract for Cleaning Supplies and Services

This a request for the Board of Education to approve the contract for services with Greenwood
Cleaning Services, Inc. for FY25, with a budget not to exceed $275,000, based on their
participation in the PACE purchase cooperative. PACE contracts are competitively solicited,
evaluated, and awarded by a government entity acting as the lead agency, ensuring that the
prices, customer service, and delivery from Greenwood Cleaning Services, Inc. are competitive
and reliable. The cooperative agreement allows the District to confidently procure services,
knowing that the terms have been vetted through a competitive process. Staff is requesting
approval to continue utilizing Greenwood Cleaning Services, Inc. for cleaning supplies and
related services for the remainder of the fiscal year.

Greenwood Cleaning Systems Purchase History:

FY 2025 to date | $72,301.57

FY 2024 $263,414.71
FY 2023 $177,266.85
FY 2022 $150,705.97

Investment Period: FY 25
Total Investment: Not to exceed $275,000
Funding Source: District Funds/Maintenance and Operations Department
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